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Naresh Agarwal

From: secretariat@isast.org
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2010 6:30 AM
To: 'Naresh Agarwal'
Subject: RE: Acceptance 

Both  
 
Dr. Anthi Katsirikou 
Deputy  Director of the Library, 
University of Piraeus Library 
European Documentation Center 
Member of the Board of the Association of Greek Librarians and Information Professionals 
  

  

From: Naresh Agarwal [mailto:naresh.agarwal@simmons.edu]  

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2010 10:01 PM 
To: <secretariat@isast.org> 
Subject: Re: Acceptance  
 

Thank you so much, Dr Katsirikou. I had submitted 2 abstracts. Could you kindly let me know if one or both 

have been accepted, and if one, which one. 

 

Warm regards, 

Naresh 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Feb 21, 2010, at 2:56 PM, <secretariat@isast.org> wrote: 

  

  
Dear Colleague, 

Thank you for submitting the Papers of your talk to the Qualitative and 

Quantitative Methods in Libraries International Conference (QQML 2010). Your 

Papers fits directly to the scopes of the conference and, according to a 

committee decision, it is accepted for presentation. 

The Abstract of your paper will be included in the Book of Abstracts of the 

Conference and you will have 25 minutes for your presentation. 

Your Paper will be included in the conference proceedings (If any 

changes/alterations are needed we will inform you accordingly). 

You may find the registration and accommodation forms in the conference web 
site at: http://www.isast.org        ;  

To download the Registration Template and to be informed for the progress of 
the conference, please use the user name: “participant” without quotes and 
password: qqml2010238 to open the webpage: 
http://www.isast.org/registration/registration.html  

  

 Looking forward to welcoming you in Chania  

With best regards 

Anthi Katsirikou 

  

Conference Co-chair 
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Dr. Anthi Katsirikou 

  

Deputy  Director of the Library, 

  

University of Piraeus Library 

  

European Documentation Center 

  

Member of the Board of the Association of Greek Librarians and Information 

Professionals 


